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"May 16, 1979

Mr. Newton O. Cattell
Executive Director
Association of American Universities
Suite 730
One Dupont Circle
Washington. D. C. 20036

Dear Newton:

Thank you for your letter of May 4 andth~ Copy of the AA U
Federal Relations Agenda and the Presidel'lt's Letter. At the
moment S. 414 does seem to be proceedingin a more or less
routine fashion but we may better beable~R,~~~l,afterwe get
some reactions to the hearings to be condllctedon May 16 and
on June 6. I agree that during and until sU,c::h titlle as there is
an obvious need for AAU to become involv¢d your role of
monitoring the legislation would be most helpful.

Best regards.

Very truly yourl!l'

Howard W. Bremer
President
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bc--Mary Spores


